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Enterprise Bargaining –  CPSU members meetings 

The CPSU NSW recently submitted its log of 
claims to Northcott. This was reported on this 
Bulletin  

Your union invites all members to attend a Zoom 
meeting on 18 August 2020 that will explain what 
is in the log of claims, as well as providing an 
Enterprise Bargaining update. 

Members will have the choice to attend one of the 
following two meetings: 

Meeting 1 

11.30AM 18 August, 2020 

Register in advance for this meeting HERE  

OR 

Meeting 2      

04:00 PM 18 AUGUST, 2020 

Register in advance for this HERE  

After registering for either meeting, you will 
receive a confirmation email containing 
information about joining. 

What you can do 

» Invite your workmates to this meeting 
» Share this Bulletin with other Northcott 

staff. 
» Join the CPSU NSW HERE 

 

 

 

Contact the CPSU NSW 

CPSU NSW Organisers 

Cora Sarmiento  
csarmiento@psa.asn.au     

Tony Hay  
thay@psa.asn.au     

Ian Little  
ilittle@psa.asn.au  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://cpsunsw.org.au/2020/07/20/enterprise-bargaining-cpsu-nsw-provides-northcott-log-claims/
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYpceChqD8sEtV8zFv8Tqsw4s0BYRhtbYe3
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJItcu-hrz4jGtajmB8Uz8hRBzMz5f8zigtI
https://cpsunsw.org.au/join
mailto:csarmiento@psa.asn.au
mailto:thay@psa.asn.au
mailto:ilittle@psa.asn.au

